Dolwyddelan in Bloom are most
‘ " grateful to Bob Borzello of Roman Bridge
UL for financing the planters beneath the
Dolwyddelan signs at either end of the
village, with their construction being
undertaken by Conwy County Borough
Council's Learning Disability Centre, at
Pinewood, Glan Conwy.

Shaun and Paul of Prince Llewelyn
Terrace ensured that the planters
| provided a real talking point over the
"~ Easter weekend, with large Easter eggs
welcoming people to the village.

Shaun and Paul, Jane Oakley and David
! and Peter Wright (all of Prince Llewelyn
Terrace) have most generously agreed to sponsor the floral displays and
upkeep of the Gateway planters. The planter at the Western entrance to the
village being in memory of Leila Wright (a friend to many in the village), the
Eastern one in memory of Shaun's son Oliver.

Thank you so much to everyone involved.

Dolwyddelan Carnival
25th June Starts at the school 12.00 noon




